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TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 
 

SYNOPSIS 
 

October 15, 2018 
7:00 PM 

 

Recordings of the Traffic and Parking Commission’s meetings are available online at www.beverlyhills.org  

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 
Date/Time:   October 15, 2018 / 7:01 PM  
 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  
 
 
ROLL CALL 
Commissioners Present:  Commissioners Hendry, Manaster, Vice Chair Solnit, Chair 

Meshkaty 
Commissioners Absent: Commissioner Seidel 
Staff Present:  Aaron Kunz, Jessie Holzer, Alison Wehrle 
 
 
COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE 
Members of the public may address the Commission regarding any items not on the Agenda that 
are within the subject matter jurisdiction of the Commission. By State law, the Commission may 
not discuss or vote on items not on the Agenda. 
 
Speakers:   David Gingold 
 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
By Order of the Chair, the agenda was approved as presented. 
 
 
CONSENT CALENDAR 
No items 
 
 
REPORTS FROM PRIORITY AGENCIES 
No items 
 
 
CONTINUED BUSINESS 
No items 
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NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Southwest Traffic Calming 
Introduction of the Southwest Traffic Calming efforts by staff and consultants, followed by a 
discussion of proposals and next steps. 
 
Speakers:  Ken Goldman, Milton Hyman, David Suber, Margie Blatt, Sybil Goldrich, Mel 

Legget, David Gordon, Myra Porter, Dr. Sharon Ignarro, Darlene 
Schlossberg, Joseph Gabbaian, David Gingold, Sheri Hirschfeld, Valerie 
Wisot 

 
Deputy Director of Transportation Aaron Kunz and Fehr & Peers Consultants Steve Brown and 
Mike Samuelson presented background information and a report for potential neighborhood traffic 
calming tools for the Southwest area of the City.  Transportation Planner Jessie Holzer gave a brief 
presentation on traffic mitigation in relation to the Metro Purple Line Extension.  Fehr & Peers and 
City staff have met with Southwest Homeowners Association representatives to provide information 
on a variety of traffic calming options. 
 
Southwest Homeowners Association President Ken Goldman also presented a trial proposal 
requesting traffic circles along Charleville Boulevard and Gregory Way and peak-hour turn 
restrictions. 
 
The Commission agreed the next step is to conduct outreach in order to gauge resident interest.  
Staff will provide a draft survey for Commission review. 
 
 
PROJECT UPDATES  
No items 
 
 
QUARTERLY REPORTS  
No items 
 
 
STATUS REPORTS  
No items 
 
 
COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE COMMISSION  
None 
 
 
COMMUNICATIONS FROM STAFF 
None 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Date / Time:   October 15, 2018 / 9:57 PM 
 
 


